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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Erin Crawford <erin99crawford@gmail.com>
Sent: March 21, 2019 5:47 PM
To: HEARLEY Henry O; CALLISTER Jacob (LCOG)
Subject: Planning Commission 

Directors- 
I believe that Jordan Cove would destroy our estuary and kill the living creations within it. The dredging of natural 
estuary is counterproductive to maintaining a healthy estuary and environment. Please do not even consider changes to 
the zoning because it can not be undone or replaced in my lifetime.  
Thank you 
Erin Crawford 
852 8th Terrace,  Coos Bay, OR 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


